
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maroussi, May 31 2021 
 

Announcement 

 

Following up on its announcement of 28.05.21, with regards to the resolutions of the 

adjourned Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders held on May 28, 2021, 

Hellenic Petroleum S.A. (the "Company") would like to inform the investment 

community, that in relation to the first item of the Agenda, which was not subject to a 

vote, an informative presentation of the strategic transformation project of the HELPE 

Group was held by the CEO of the Company and the relevant material (Vision 2025 

presentation) is available on its website (https://www.helpe.gr/en/investor-

relations/shareholders-meetings/extraordinary-general-meeting/). 
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